Bart’s Bash

Bart’s Bash is due to take place on Sunday 21 September, the event is a fundraiser
for the Andrew Simpson Sailing Foundation with an attempt to create the world’s
largest participant sailing event. Currently over 683 Clubs worldwide have signed up
for the event with 6101 sailors. There will be no Club Racing on the 21° but hopefully
everyone will participate in Bart's Bash.

Those that have already signed up there has been a glitch in the donation side that
has now been rectified, please revisit the Bart's Bash site to donate.

We intend to have three starts:-

1100 Keelboats and Sports Boats (race round the Bay Club Marks).
1105 PY Dinghies (race round Club Marks).

1110 Junior’s (race round Club Marks).

The NoR and SI's can be found on the Bart’s Bash web site or on the RTYC web
site. There is a lot of information about the event on Bart's Bash web site.

What you need to do now.

Go to the Bart's Bash web site.

Create an account by entering your e-mail address.

Sign up your boat under the RTYC banner.

You will then be invited to go to the Just Giving web site and donate to the charity.
Bill Butcher

Race Officer



